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Comments: I am opposed to the Stibnite Gold Project because of the environmental concerns raised in the

Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement (SDEIS) for this project.  This project would negatively

impact the fisheries and the ecology of the wilderness.  These impacts would be permanent, which is not a fair

trade for temporary extraction of the minerals.  

 

Last summer, I took a motorcycle ride through this area proposed for the Stibnite Gold Project.  On September 3,

2022, I unexpectedly witnessed hundreds of salmon making their way up Johnson Creek during spawning

season.  Outside of Alaska, this was the first significant salmon run I had ever seen and it took by breath away.

These salmon were within a couple miles of their final destination and had already completed a great journey.

The Stibnite Gold Project would put these salmon at risk, along with compromising many other ecological

components.  

 

I am opposed to the Stibnite Gold Project.  Thank you for your consideration. 

 


